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Term 1 Term 2 Term 3 Term 4 Term 5 Term 6 

 
 
 

English 
 

POR - Handa’s Surprise 
 

Discover Africa 
(Scholastic 100 English Lesson Units) 

 
Poetry 

Creating calligrams 
Animal poems 

 

Paddington Bear 
   
 

POR - Claude in the City 
 

POR - Beegu 

POR - Diary of a Killer Cat 
Instructions 
Explanations 

 
POR - Traction Man 

 

 
 
 

Maths 
 
  

Number: Place Value 
(within 10) 
Number: Addition 
and Subtraction 
(within 10) 

 
 

Geometry: Shape 
Number: Place Value 
(within 20) 

 

Number: Addition 
and Subtraction 
(within 20) 
Number: Place Value 
(within 50) 

 

Number: Multiples of 
2, 5 and 10 

Measurement: 
Length and Height 

Measurement: 
Weight and Volume   

Number: 
Multiplication and 
Division 
Number: Multiples of 
2, 5 and 10 
Number: Fractions 
Geometry: Position 
and direction 

Number: Place Value 
(within 100) 
Measurement: 
Money 
Time 

 

 
Science 

 
 

Seasonal Changes  
Observe changes 
from Autumn to 
Winter 
Describe associated 
weather and how day 
length varies 

 

Everyday Materials 
Identify and name a 
variety of everyday 
materials. Describe, 
compare and group 
materials according 
to their properties 

  

Seasonal Changes  
Observe changes 
from Winter to 
Spring. 
Describe associated 
weather and how day 
length varies 

 

Animals Including 
Humans  

Identify and name a 
variety of common 

animals that are 
carnivores, herbivores 

and omnivores  
Name the parts of the 
human body and the 

five senses. 

Seasonal Changes  
Observe changes 
from Spring to 
Summer 
Describe associated 
weather and how day 
length varies 

 

         Plants  
Identify and name a 
variety of plants 
including deciduous 
and evergreen trees 
Describe the 
structure of plants 
and trees 

 
  

 
Computing 

 
 

      Purple Mash  
        Unit 1.1 
   Online safety &    
   Exploring Purple    
            Mash 

Unit 1.3 
Pictograms 

 
Unit 1.4 

Lego Builders 

Unit 1.5 
Maze Explorers 

 
 

Unit 1.6 
Animated Story Books 

 

Unit 1.7 
Coding 

 

Unit 1.8 
Spreadsheets 

 
Unit 1.9 
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Unit 1.2 
Grouping & Sorting 

Technology Outside 
School 

 
 

Geography 
 

Place Knowledge 
Human and Physical  

 
Let’s Go on Safari 
Comparing the UK 

with Kenya 

Skills and Fieldwork 
Use compass 

directions and 
locational and 

directional language. 
Follow routes on a 

map. 

Locational 
Knowledge 

Name and locate the 
world’s 7 continents 

and oceans. Use 
world maps, atlases, 

Google Earth and 
globes. 

Human and Physical 
Vocabulary 

Geographical Skills 
Landmarks of London 

 
 

Skills and Fieldwork 
Human and Physical 

Aerial Views 
Life in the City 

Local Knowledge 
Name and locate the 

four countries and 
capital cities of the 

UK. Identify physical 
and human features 

of cities on aerial 
photos and maps. 

 
           History 

 
 

Lives of significant 
individuals  

Neil Armstrong 
 

Events beyond living 
memory that are 

significant globally 
The Moon Landing 

 

Events beyond living 
memory 

The Gunpowder Plot 
Guy Fawkes 

 
 

Changes within living 
memory 

 
Comparing toys ‘then’ 

and ‘now’ 

Changes within living 
memory 

 
Exploring a timeline 
of toys through the 

ages 

Events beyond living 
memory 

 
Great Fire of London 

 

Lives of significant 
individuals 

 
Samuel Pepys 

 
Significant historical 
events, people and 

place in own locality 
Founders Day 

 
Art/Design 

Use drawing and 
painting to develop 
ideas, experiences 
and imagination 

African Art  

Use sculpture to 
develop ideas, 

experiences and 
imagination  
African Art 

Develop a wide range 
of techniques in 

using colour, pattern, 
texture, line, shape, 

form and space 
Paint and collage fruit 

faces in the style of 
Arcimboldo 

Painting and Drawing 
Create self-portraits 

using a range of 
materials 

Develop a wide range 
of techniques in 

using colour, pattern, 
texture, line, shape, 

form and space 
 

Sparks and Flames 

Sculpture 
Create natural 

sculptures inspired by 
Andy Goldsworthy 

 
Design/Technology 

Mechanisms 
Design and Make a 

moon buggy 
 

Enterprise  
Christmas Fair 

Plant pot snowmen 
Sewing felt robins 

 

Structures 
Designing and making  

a kite 

Cooking and 
Nutrition 

Design and make a 
healthier sandwich 

for Paddington 
 

Cooking and 
Nutrition 

        Eatwell Plate   
     Design a healthy  
      well- balanced   
          meal 

Technical Knowledge 
Design and make a 
musical instrument 

 

 
RE 

  

 Christmas  
 

  

 Easter  
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  1.3 Worship and 
Festivals  

What happens in 
a place of 
worship?  

 
 

 1.1 Looking at 
me, looking at 

you  
What makes us 

special?  
 

 1.2 Caring for the 
World  

How can we keep 
the world special?  

 

 
SMSC 

 
 

Class Rules 
Charter 

Why am I Special? 

Anti-bullying 
Friendship 

Children In Need 

Going for Goals 
Changes 

Going for Goals 
Changes 

Getting on and falling 
out 

Fire safety 
 

 
PE 

 

Games 
Basic movements: 
running, jumping, 
throwing and 
catching 
Gymnastics 
Develop control, co-
ordination and 
balance on the floor  

Dance 
Harvest and fruit 
pattern dances 

 
         Gymnastics 
Develop control, co-
ordination and 
balance on the floor  
African animal yoga 

Gymnastics 
Develop control, co-
ordination and 
balance on the 
apparatus 

 
 

Games 
Throwing and 

catching. Net and 
striking games 

 
Dance 

Create dances with 
simple patterns and 

movements   

Games 
Apply the basic skills 
of running, jumping, 
throwing and 
catching in a range of 
activities 

 

Games 
Team games, 

developing tactics for 
attacking and 

defending 
Athletics 

Sports Day 

Music 
 

Charanga 
Hey You! 

Harvest songs with 
actions 

 
 

 
Christmas Concerts 

 

Charanga 
Rhythm in the way 

we walk and the 
Banana Rap 

Play tuned 
instruments  
glockenspiels 

 
Charanga 

In the Groove 

Charanga 
Round and Round 

 
 

Composition 
Create simple pieces 
using a wide range of 

percussion 
instruments 
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